
Chopin and Schumann Bi-centennial Student Concert
Performer Entry Form

7pm, Saturday, 11th December, 2010

Marama Hall

University of Otago

This year is the bi-centennial anniversary of Chopin and Schumann, and the purpose of this concert 
is to let everyone, including students and amateurs to celebrate the anniversary of both composers. 
Vocal or instrumental (solo or chamber) works by Chopin, Schumann or other composers whose 
centennial anniversary falls in the year of 2010 are accepted in this concert.

At the end of the concert, the Collegiate Orchestra will present:

Piano Concerto No.1 in E minor (Op. 11) Chopin

Name of the work:

Composer: 

List of players and their instruments:

Contact details:
Address:  

Phone:           email:  

Please submit completed form to:

Chopin and Schumann Bi-centennial Student Concert
219a Highcliff Road
Waverley
Dunedin

or email to: collegiateorchestra@gmail.com

Entry deadlines:

Entries requiring orchestral accompaniment: 22nd October, 2010

Standalone entries:                                          26th November, 2010

Note: This form can also be downloaded at: 

http://www.collegiateorchestra.otago.ac.nz/events.html

For any enquiries,  please contact:

Rosemary Sadler (03) 454 4855

or write to 

collegiateorchestra@gmail.com
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